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GOVERNMENT ACCOUNTABILITY PROJECT
1555 Connecticut Awnue, N.W., Suite 202
Washington, D.C. 20036 (202)232-8550

March 24, 1986

Mr. Donnie H. Grimsley, Director ~ ' ""[I. $, 5Y'*'

i' Division of Rules and Records
Offico of Administration [gfg- f'f d/ /
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission h h2V_fYdWashington, D.C. 20555

Re: FOIA 85-152
Dear Mr. Grimsley:

This appeals the denial of the agency to provide all
documents responsive to the March 6, 1985 request for all
documents produced by the agency in its review of the Comanche
Peak drug abuse terminations.

Our initial request was filed March 6, 1985. The agency
responded August 1, 1985. The August 1, 1985 response did not
identify it as a final agency response. On February 10, 1986 we
requested the status of this and other outstanding requests. The
NRC replied on February 14, 1986 informing us for the first time
that they considered the August 1, 1985 response as final.

This appeal is therefore timely within the NRC's regulations
and under the Act.

We look forward to your response within 20 days.

Sincerely,
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Billie P. Garde
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